
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 10th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians,        

         

Building Bridges and the University of Oxford. 

Over the last few months, we have been working alongside the University of Oxford 

and their Building Bridges project which aims to connect with primary schools to 

inspire the next generation of scientists. We have had a workshop and multiple 

science lessons delivered by the university and they have invited year 6 to visit the 

University campus on Tuesday 2nd July. The children will visit the Ashmolean Museum 

in Oxford, the University Campus and learn about careers in science. 

 

Please can you ensure your child is in school for 7:30am on Tuesday 2nd July, the 

coach will leave St Paul’s at 8:00am for us to arrive at the University of Oxford at 

10:00am. If your child is not in school by 7:45am, they will be unable to attend the 

trip and will spend the day in another year group. 

 

You will need to provide your child with a packed lunch, if your child has free school 

meals you are entitled to a school packed lunch. Please make sure this is clear on 

the slip that is to be returned to school. Please ensure your child has a bottle of 

water to take with them throughout the day (no fizzy drinks). If you provide a packed 

lunch for your child, please make sure they contain nut-free snacks which are not 

sweets or chocolate.  

 

We will leave the University at 2:45pm and will return to school by approximately 

4:45pm. Please collect your child from school at 4:45pm, no child will be allowed to 

walk home alone regardless of permission. If there are any changes to our return 

time we will notify you through Class DoJo. 

 

The University will take photos throughout the day for their social media, if you do not 

wish for your child to be photographed for this, please make me aware as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Taylor 

KS2 Lead 

     St. Paul’s 
     C of E 

     Primary School & Nursery 

New Street, Gloucester, GL1 5BD 
Tel: 01452 521872    
Email: admin@st-pauls.gloucs.sch.uk 
Web: www.st-pauls.gloucs.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs J Bevan 
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Child’s name: ________________________________   Class: ______________________ 

 

I give consent for my child to attend the University of Oxford on  

Tuesday 2nd July 

 

I agree to collect my child at 4.45pm on Monday 3rd July   

 

I have paid £6 contribution to the coach. 

 

My child will require a school packed lunch. 

 

On the day I can be contacted on _____________________________ 

 

My child will be collected by _________________________________ 

 

Signed: _____________________________  Name: ______________________ 

 
 
 


